
 

  

 
 
 
 

Wednesday 17th April 2024  
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 

Vocations 
 

To mark Vocations Sunday on 21st April, during the week commencing 22nd April, we will be 
focusing on “Vocations” in school. Vocations are a response to what God is calling us to be. 
Sometimes we are called to a job in order to share God’s love, sometimes a way of life and 
often both. We hope this will give the children the opportunity to think about what God may 
be calling them to do as they grow up.  
 
We are, once again, inviting parents / visitors into the school to talk about their calling or 
vocation. If any parents feel that they would like to share their own vocation, this would be 
warmly welcomed. Please contact the school office:office@olognewman.co.uk 
 
We will also be thinking about what God is calling us to do in our lives now and the type of 
person he wants us to be as we grow. To direct our focus the whole school will be taking part 
in a variety of tasks, which will be based in school and the children will share these with each 
other in a whole school assembly towards the end of the week 
 
Thank you for your continued support  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Davis 
 
Head of School  
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